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Hi Roger: = T

During the days of warm weather 10 days ago the snow melt from the 10 acre school site caused a
large volume of water to flow into and over top the deep swale that was built to contain it. The
excess water ran onto Kendal Thistle’s property.

Based on the call we got Monday March 12° from Al Neumann at the Village we immediately
contacted our engineers at Losik Engineering. They in turn sent out a surveying crew to assess the
situation.

By Thursday March 15" we were able to present to the Village Board a plan that was supported by
the Village President and Al Neumann. I have enclosed that plan for your record. Basically we will
be regarding the swale and taking the water from the school and diverting it into the pond.

At the Village Board meeting, The Thistle’s were both present and stated that they were satisfied with
the solution and pleased with the quick response that the Village had to their problem.

As was stated at the Village Board meeting, it is too wet to try to do any grading now, but we hope to
have all the changes and repairs made so that by June 1% their grass is growing as it should be.

If you have any further questions, please call.
Very Truly Yours,

%@“%\boﬁﬂ“

Nancy Washbumn
Development Coordinator
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